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3 Grey Rock Drive
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February 19, 1981

Ft. Mill, South Carolina 29715

Dear Mr. Bendall:

Mr. Rosenthal has asked me to acknowledge re-

ceipt of your recent letter to him with regard to

the McGuire nuclear facility.
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Very truly yours,

Q%—GW

C. Jean Bishop

Secretary to the
Appeal Board

Docketing & Service Branch
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